Committee	Dated:
City Bridge Trust	23 rd September 2015
Subject: Report on monitoring visit	Public
Report of: Chief Grants Officer	For Information

Summary

This report introduces a report from a monitoring visit to Westminster Arts.

Recommendation

Members are asked to:

Receive this report and note its contents

Main Report

- 1. You receive monitoring visit reports at each of your meetings. These are in addition to the three substantial monitoring reports you receive annually. One of these, a report reflecting on the monitoring and evaluation of "Working with Londoners" grants was submitted to your September 2014 meeting whilst the most recent six-monthly statistical monitoring report was submitted to your March 2015 meeting.
- 2. The report to this Committee is from a visit to Westminster Arts which is supported under your programme for Older Londoners and which delivers care and support for dementia sufferers.
- 3. Mrs Vivienne Littlechild took part in the monitoring visit.

Tim Wilson Principal Grants and Social Investment Officer

T: 020 7332 3716

E: tim.wilson@cityoflondon.gov.uk